
Voteyes replied (Tue, 5 Dec at 4:28 PM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
As far as I'm aware we have reported all donations within the designated time 
period.  We did conduct a crowd funding campaign over a three day period, 
and as soon as the donations were collected, we filed a report regarding them. 
As far as carrying over funds from one campaign to the next, this goes directly 
to Mr. Lenk's last complaint which I have already asked for your assistance on. 
Maintaining a bank balance from one campaign to the next is how the 
committee has always done things. If this is not allowed, where is that money 
supposed to go? If we don't spend all the money we raise for a particular 
campaign, what should we do with the excess funds?  I only took charge of the 
committee in July (maybe August?) of 2017, and am still learning the ropes. If 
there is a way to reclassify ourselves so that we are a continuing committee 
instead of needing to refile with each campaign, we would love to do that.  
I am open to suggestions. Please let me know if we are indeed out of 
compliance and if you know how we can remedy that. 
Thank you. 
 
Marcia Stillwell 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13014026344

